
Update on U161 Student Enrollment Study 
 

The student enrollment study (Phase 1A) of the Summit Hill School District 161 Unit Committee 
Feasibility Study was originally scheduled to be completed by October 30, 2019.  Unforeseen 
data processing delays have pushed this timeline back to the end of November.   
 
When Phase 1A and 1B – Tax Impact, 1C – Tax Impact Including the High School Experience, 
and 1D – Tax Impact on District 161 including the purchase of Lincoln-Way North High School 
are complete, a public meeting of the Board of Education’s Unit District Committee will be 
scheduled to discuss the results, findings and any appropriate next steps. 


